
 

 

 

Notice  

FYBCom  

Student Induction Program  

This is to inform all FYBCom students and their parents who missed the Student Induction 

Program (SIP) in their respective class. They may now  attend the same tomorrow i.e. July 17, 

2019 at 8:30 am in classroom F2.  

Kindly Note. 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


